
CMA CADETS RECOGNIZED BY LEGISLATURE

Cadets file past John C. Calhoun and upstairs to view
legislative proceedings.

Seventh grader Travis Blalock appears somewhat for-
lorn, but he's listening.

Field trips are a vital part of educa-
tional enrichment at CMA. In January
seventh and eighth graders visited the SC
State Capitol in Columbia, where they
were greeted by Speaker of the House,
Robert J. Sheheen, and had the added
pleasure of meeting 5th District Con-
gressman, John Spratt. While there, they
witnessed the House of Representatives
in session, during which they were for-
mally recognized, and received a round
of applause from House members. Field
trips such as this give CMA students
experiential knowledge that makes class
room theory more meaningful and
understandable.

Cadets watch legislative proceedings. While Hersh
points and comments, Covar an Lou converse in the
foreground.

Lopez, Miller, CM Morrison, and Mathis pose before a
Revolutionary War scene.


